
COUNCIL POLICY  24.2   
 
 
 
POLICY TITLE: INVITATIONS TO MARINE VESSELS TO VISIT THE CITY OF 

SANTA CRUZ 
 
POLICY STATEMENT: 
 
Effective January 1993, the Parks and Recreation Commission is authorized to extend any 
invitations each January to any marine vessels as they see fit to visit Santa Cruz.  All invited 
organizations are to be informed of the City's adopted policy of being a nuclear free zone 
(Council Policy 11.4). 
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